
   

 
   General Manager Report November 19, 2024 
 

 

1.) The Pistachio festival and Kickball game had a great turn out, we 
would like to thank all the volunteers that helped set up and run 
the scoreboard. The final game came down to Sparkle car wash 
and Victory Fitness with Victory Fitness taking the win. We also 
seen a family of long horn sheep on the mountain during the 
festival. 

2.) We had a Parkland Improvement meeting on Nov. 12th. We would 
like to invite the public to the next meeting on Dec. 3rd at 11:00 
here at the Community Center. Carlos our project coordinator will 
be here. We would like to get as many people as possible to 
attend to help formulate ideas on improving our park.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             

                                                          
 

                                                      

          

 

 

  

 

 

 


